
 
From: MWaschull@bmtc.com [mailto:MWaschull@bmtc.com]  
Sent: Monday, March 09, 2009 12:36 PM 
To: Comments 
Subject: Assessments, RIN 3064-AD35 
 
 
Ladies and Gentlemen: 
 
We are very concerned about the above referenced special assessment, 
because it unfairly, and disproportionately, impacts community banks. We 
urge you to reconsider this assessment with respect to community banks. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Matthew G. Waschull, CTFA 
President 
The Bryn Mawr Trust Company of Delaware 
300 Bellevue Parkway, Suite 220 
Wilmington, DE 19809 
(302) 798-1790 
 
 


